
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

Welcome to Rocky Railway – Jesus’ Power Pulls Us Through Virtual VBS!!!  We are so 

excited that you have registered your child for this year’s Virtual Vacation Bible School!!!  

This year’s virtual program will start on Sunday, June 28!  We will be posting each day’s 

video to our website on our Vacation Bible School page!  There will be an easy link to 

click on from the home page of our website; www.queenoftheapostles.org.   

Each day’s video will be posted by 10:00am so you can choose a time during the day 

that works best for your schedule!  We have been hard at work planning a fun, faith-

filled week for the children.  In order to be sure everyone has a good, safe experience, 

and ‘stays on track’ - here are the guidelines that you’ll need to make this great: 

• Be sure you are connected to our remind.com message link.  Text message 

81010 and in the message area type @qoavbs 

• Please have the children wait to open each day’s activity provided in the VBS 

take-home fun packs until instructed to do so on the video 

• The Day 1 pack does include a fresh pack of crayons for use during the week as 

well as a carabiner to put each day’s Bible Buddy on.  There’s a Watch for God’s 

sightings bracelet too! 

• Please note on Day 5 that you will need to provide kid-friendly scissors and tape 

when instructed for the Imagination Station video that day 

• Help us to make this an engaging experience for kids and send us pictures of the 

kids interacting with the program – dancing too!  Send the God sightings too!  

These will be posted to the website each day!  Please use the remind.com link! 

Thank you for your help in making this a great week for your children!  It’s time to get 

ready for this epic adventure - ALL ABOARD! 

God bless you, 
 

Ms. Chrissy and Ms. Debbie 

http://www.queenoftheapostles.org/

